
Good afternoon, St. Davids families: 

We’ve had a nice albeit chilly first week back after March Break.  All week, the students 

were working hard on all of their classroom activities and today had some fun with their 

crazy footwear day.  Their spirts were high and there was a good feeling in the school 

today as more than 750 food items were brought in for our one day collection of items for 

Newark Neighbours.  It is so great to be part of such a supportive community. 

Our “Heart of a Dragon” campaign continued this week with close to 100 students being 

recognized by their peers for being kind and doing nice things for others around the 

school.  We will be putting these names in a draw for some prizes next week.  This ties 

into our daily morning message that we have everyday at St. Davids where we say “Have a 

great day and make it a great day for someone else!” 

A reminder to those with students in grades 4-6 that next Wednesday and Thursday, there 

will be trips to the Walker Living Campus.  Also, next week is a short week with Friday, 

March 29th being Good Friday. 

Our School Council will be running the Big Red Meat fundraiser again this year.  You can 

look forward to getting more information about this next week. 

Have a great weekend. 

C. Glauser  

Principal, St. Davids P.S. 

 



 


